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Summary 

This bill appropriates $600,000 in each year of the next biennium to the Office of Higher 
Education for a grant to College Possible for programming focused on higher education 
attainment for low-income students.  This appropriation has existed in past years and its base is 
currently $550,000 per year.  A report is also required. 
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